







March 19, 2012


Magician Mark Clark of Aardvark Entertainment was the special guest at our Ramsey Elementary School Family Reading Night this year.  Several of our parents were familiar with him from Moe’s Kids Night as well as birthday parties he had performed at for their children.  The Ramsey PTA wanted to see the students entertained, as well as relate the show to our reading theme and Mark came through for us.  

Our Family Reading Night theme was “Reading is Magical”.  Mr. Clark was able to relate personal stories of learning magic himself from reading, as well as talk about other magicians and their starts.  He was entertaining from beginning to end and the parents got as much enjoyment as the children.  He had books as displays and books about magic.  The show was age appropriate and Mark has always been professional and dependable.
Mark is a classic entertainer whether working at a restaurant kids night, a birthday party, a school function, or performing in front of a crowd of various ages.  The students still talk about his magic tricks and parents are still trying to figure them out.  He was able to relate the show to reading, teach us about books and what you can learn about magicians, share his own personal start through books, while keeping the audience amazed, interested and having a great time.  I highly recommend Mark Clark for any function.

Sincerely,

Michelle Traub

Ramsey PTA President
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